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Across

1. At __ (just in time)

14. Driller's service?

16. Leases

17. Words before story or 
an era

18. Feathery stole

19. Mauna __

20. God in the Eddas

21. Cricket, at times

25. Pose for a portrait

26. Goes under

27. Jettison

31. "Don't you believe 
it!"

33. One who delivers

34. __ up (advanced in a 
video game)

35. Sighs, perhaps

36. Spotter's confirmation

37. Nips

38. Old FDA guideline

39. They're not quick 
reads

40. Herbert in Clouseau 
films

42. Delays

44. Dunce cap, basically

45. JFK served in it

48. Wood of the Rolling 
Stones

49. Applies messily

50. Major recessions 
affect them

55. In diverse ways

56. "The Price Is Right" 
prize, at times

Down

1. Faddish quality

2. "I demand my money 
now!"

3. Bernie's partner

4. Two pages

5. Rocker Rose

6. __ fly (possible RBI)

7. Wireless network 
operator

8. They're underage

9. Available as draft

10. Damage

11. __ Kappa Nu 
(engineering honor 
society)

12. Insignificant injury

13. __ bag

14. Stackable snacks

15. Org. with many code 
breakers

21. Sticking point?

22. Went hastily, quaintly

23. Singer/actor with the 
hit "My Cup Runneth 
Over" (1967)

24. Tears apart

26. Like some love

28. She played 
Appassionata von Climax 
in Broadway's "Li'l 
Abner"

29. Alabama and 
Mississippi are in it

30. Store posting: abbr.

32. Offspring

33. Fills

34. Lucy of "Elementary"

35. Hobbling gait

37. Imposer of a drunk's 
comeuppance

39. Like a medium-size 
omelet

41. Difficult to straighten 
out

43. Woollike acrylic fiber

44. First African-born 
Literature Nobelist

45. Cry of disgust

46. Snow day 
conveyance

47. "You must be looking 
for someone else"

49. Fire-and-brimstone 
threat

51. Platt of "Dear Evan 
Hansen"

52. Actress Graynor

53. Vocalist heard on the 
Beatles' "The Continuing 
Story of Bungalow Bill"

54. Recent: pref.


